
 

Eastbrook Primary Academy 

Manor Hall Road 

West Sussex 

 

 

Dear Mrs Sherlock, 

 

We hope you don’t mind me writing to you about a possible trip for Y3 to 

Drusillas Park to see the penguins. 
 

Do you know you are the kindest head teacher that this school has ever 

had? Also, that you do everything in your power to ensure that Eastbrook 

Primary Academy is an enjoyable place to learn? 
 

We are sure that you have noticed that Y3 have worked really hard this 

year and produced some outstanding work, particularly in literacy.  As a 

reward Y3 would benefit from this trip because seeing animals would link 

to their Science topic. 
 

In addition, when we returned to school, we would have so much to write 

about for our next topic, “Plants and Animals” 

 

We know that if you agreed to this, we would feel as delighted as the 

winner of the lottery.   A trip to Drusillas would be the most sparkling, 

special and spectacular day of our whole lives!  We look forward to 

hearing your response. 

 

 

 

Thank you very much for reading our letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 3 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


